
 
 
 
 

 

WC- 29th June 

2020  
Reading  Literacy  Spelling  Maths  Topic 

Monday  

Read the text and 

complete Monday’s 

reading activity on 
Seesaw. 

 

This week we will be 

creating a poem  

 
Read through the poem 

on Seesaw and identify 
the features. 

 

Add a final verse to the 
poem.  

 

 
 

 

 
 

Spelling 

Day one 

Mention worksheet 

 
 

 
 

Maths 

Summer term, Week Six, 
Lesson one 

 
 

This week’s maths home 
learning will be sent out 

directly over Seesaw, 

along with the video to 
support learning. 

 

PSHE 

 
Looking after your 

wellbeing.  
 

Follow the PowerPoint 

and complete the 
activities on Seesaw.  

Tuesday  

Read the text and 

complete Tuesday’s 
reading activity on 

Seesaw. 
 

 

Read Silver by Walter de 

la Mare, answer the 

comprehension questions 
on the following page.  

 
See Seesaw for 

resources.  

 

Spelling 

Day two 

 

Maths 
Summer term, Week six, 

Lesson two 

 
This week’s maths home 
learning will be sent out 

directly over Seesaw, 

Science (Revisit Plants.)  

Follow these video 

links:  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/cl

ass-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-

ivys-plant-workshop-the-

anatomy-of-the-flower/zjmhkmn 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/cl

ass-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-ivys-plant-workshop-the-anatomy-of-the-flower/zjmhkmn
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-ivys-plant-workshop-the-anatomy-of-the-flower/zjmhkmn
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-ivys-plant-workshop-the-anatomy-of-the-flower/zjmhkmn
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-ivys-plant-workshop-the-anatomy-of-the-flower/zjmhkmn
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-ivys-plant-workshop-parts-of-a-plant/zvdkpg8
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-ivys-plant-workshop-parts-of-a-plant/zvdkpg8


 
 
 
 

 

minute worksheet 

along with the video to 

support learning. 
 

ivys-plant-workshop-parts-of-

a-plant/zvdkpg8 

And create a poster 

explaining the different 

parts and functions of 

a flowering plant.   

Wednesday 

 

 
Read the text and 

complete Wednesday’s 
reading activity on 

Seesaw. 

Onomatopoeia (sound 
words) are fun to play 

with because with 
sounds you get rhythms. 

 

A splish splash splosh. 
And a drip drop plop. 

A rustle bustle tussle 
And a slip slap slop. 

 

Watch the video on 
Seesaw and create a 

verse based on space 
using onomatopoeias.  

 

Spelling 
Day three

Natural worksheet 

 

 
 

Summer term Week Six 

Lesson three 

 
This week’s maths home 

learning will be sent out 
directly over Seesaw, 

along with the video to 
support learning. 

 

 
 

PE  

 
To perform dances 

using a range of 

movement patterns.  
 

Follow this activity  

create your own dance 
workout.  

 

 

Thursday 

Read the text and 

complete Thursday’s 
reading activity on 

Seesaw. 
 

 

 

 
Alliteration is when 

words close together 
start with the same 

sound. 

 

Spelling 

 

Summer term Week six, 

Lesson four 

 

Geography.  

Follow the instructions 

on Seesaw and create a 

poster.  

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-ivys-plant-workshop-parts-of-a-plant/zvdkpg8
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-ks1-ks2-ivys-plant-workshop-parts-of-a-plant/zvdkpg8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2BSG2QRj_4M
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MnpxQr3KXNw&list=PLvuT1Bjs2VSF0Yqahj8VAKBwyYFnLJIDa&index=27


 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

For example: Sammy the 

slippery snake went 
sliding by. 

 

Complete the actvity on 
Seesaw. 

Day four

 
naughty worksheet 

 

This week’s maths home 

learning will be sent out 
directly over Seesaw, 

along with the video to 

support learning. 
 

 

Friday 

Read the text and 

complete Friday’s 
reading activity on 

Seesaw. 

 
 

Write up your final 

Poem based on space. 

 
 

Write it out using your 
best handwriting and 

send Miss Swatman a 

picture over Seesaw. 

Spelling 

Day five

 
notice worksheet 

Summer term. Week  

Five, Lesson five 

This week’s maths home 
learning will be sent out 

directly over Seesaw, 

along with the video to 
support learning. 

 

 

Computing 

Follow this link to learn 

basic coding. 

  

https://code.org/learn

